
South Davis Recreation District 

Truth in Taxation Hearing 

November 6th, 2023 

6:00 p.m. 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the South Davis Recreation 

District Board of Trustees on November 6, 2023, at the hour of 5:30 p.m. at the South Davis 

Recreation Center located at 550 N 200 W, Bountiful, Utah, and via electronic means at the date 

and time listed above, regarding the Board of Trustees’ proposal to consider the proposed tax 

increase.  The public is invited to join electronically and can do so by emailing 

mary@southdavisrecreation.com to ask for the information on joining the meeting. All interested 

persons wishing to speak at the hearings will be heard and should do so in person at the hearing.  

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Welcome  

 

2. District Staff Presentation Regarding Proposed Tax Increase 

 

3. Public Hearing 

 

4. Consideration of Resolution 2023-07 Setting New Operations Tax Revenue for 2024. 

 

5. Adjourn 

mailto:mary@southdavisrecreation.com

